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NEIGHBORHOOD NEWS 
Preserve Areas/Mailbox Painting/Pressure Washing Reminder/Picnic Pavillion

Picnic Pavillion 
A new 20x24’ picnic pavillion, similar to the one pictured 

above, will be installed over a rubber enclosed surface with 
two picnic tables underneath. The structure’s roof will be a 

darker colonial red with Canterbury pillars, not what is 
pictured. It will be located behind the mailboxes on the 

Drive set back about 20’ with a walkway. There will be no 
playground equipment or refuse cans there. Installation of 

the new pavillion is now being scheduled.

Preserve Area
The preserves within the 

community are protected areas and 
are to be preserved. There have 

been some problems with people 
entering these areas and disturbing 

the wildlife there. Soon signage 
will be installed indicating that 

there should be no entry into these 
areas. No yard waste is allowed in 

these areas as well.

Mailbox Painting

The mailboxes on the Drive 
will be painted soon. An email 

will be sent when this is 
completed as you will need to 

access your box soon 
afterward to avoid the door 

sticking shut.

Pressure Washing 
Reminder

Pressure washing of the 
community’s Miami gutters and 
common area sidewalks is now 
complete. Please make sure you 

have completed the pressure 
washing  of sidewalks in front 
of your home as well as your 
driveways by the middle of 

January. The property manager 
will be doing a walk through at 

that time.

Merry Christmas & A Very 
Happy New Year 

Stay safe and enjoy the holidays with 
your family. 


